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Questions: 
 

1. While at the site visit for the Connecticut Valley Hospital last Thursday, several questions 
were raised about the interconnection point for the equipment. We were told at the time 
that they would investigate more options and let us know. Since the due date is fast 
approaching is it possible to get an update on this? 

In lieu of interconnecting to the existing 4160V circuit conductor at Eddy Hall a new 

dedicated feeder will be provided by others. This new 4160V feeder will run in the existing 

underground tunnel from the site’s Power House and terminate at Eddy Hall, specifically in 

Manhole 23 (MH@#) on the MAP provided below. This is directly adjacent to the 

transformer vault at Eddy Hall observed during the site visit.  

Proposers will be responsible for connecting to this feeder at MH23, providing a transformer 

and electrical switchgear necessary for interconnection of the Project. Therefore, the scope 

remains unchanged, and Proposers can expect to have a new dedicated feeder provided by 

others for interconnection.  



 

 

 

2. For the Capitol Region Mental Health Center is there a minimum setback from the 
Northern parcel line? Usually there would be a minimum of ~50’ from neighboring 
property lines but if we have permission to build in this space it would greatly help the 
system. 
 

This project is located on State property; therefore, it will be permitted at the State level 

and not subject to local municipal zoning ordinances. 


